
Hunts Cross Primary School 

Reception – September 2024 

Open Evening – 10/10/2023 

 

 
 

We are giving prospective parents an 

opportunity to view our Early Years provision 

in school on 10th October @ 3.30pm. 

 

If you will be attending please call school on 

486 1733 or email to 

office@huntscross.liverpool.sch.uk so we 

have an idea of numbers. 

 

Thank you. 
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